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Fairfield County Auditor Appointed to Serve on Ohio’s Commission on Continuing Legal 
Education 

Lancaster, Ohio - Fairfield County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown, has been appointed by the Supreme 
Court of Ohio to serve on the Commission on Continuing Legal Education.  She will be serving a three-
year team beginning in January of 2024 and concluding in December of 2026. 

The Commission on Continuing Legal Education is a group dedicated to regulating requirements for the 
ongoing education of Ohio’s judges and lawyers.  The purpose of continuing legal education is to 
maintain and improve the quality of legal and judicial services in Ohio. The Commission makes 
recommendations on rule amendments and accredits programs and activities required for continuing 
legal education.   

“It is an honor to serve as a member of the Commission and to serve the people of Ohio in this 
capacity,” stated Dr. Brown.  

Throughout her career, Dr. Brown has supervised attorneys in multiple capacities and has supported 
their continuing legal education.  She added, “I have a strong interest in continuing education because it 
is an important aspect of maintaining skills and preparing for future challenges.”  

Dr. Brown has been the Fairfield County Auditor since October of 2021.  She has more than 35 years of 
leadership experience in human services, financial management, and county government administration.  
She is a recognized thought leader who ensures quality, innovation, and service commitment.   

For more information about this new release, please contact Rachel Elsea, Communications Officer for 
the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office, at (740) 652-7030. 
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